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NOGALES SUBURBAN FIRE DISTRICT HAS ENTERED AN INTERGOVERNMENTAL 

AGREEMENT WITH RIO RICO MEDICAL AND FIRE DISTRICT TO PROVIDE OPERATIONS 

AND MANAGEMENT SERVICES. 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The public hearing will be held on Wednesday, November 1, 2023 at Nogales Suburban Fire District 

station #1, 558 Highway 82, Nogales, AZ.  

AGENDA 

1. CALL HEARING TO ORDER 

2. ANNEXATION PROJECT 

a. Public Hearing re:  Presentation of amendment of the Nogales Suburban Fire District’s 

boundaries to annex certain properties within Santa Cruz County and adjacent to the 

boundaries of the Nogales Suburban Fire District that have been paying taxes and received 

the fire protection services but not included on the legal description of the Nogales Suburban 

Fire District boundaries pursuant to A.R.S. Section 48-262(H) 

i. Chairman will open the hearing. 

ii. Chairman will call to all present for those who wish to comment on the Amendment of 

the Nogales Suburban Fire District’s boundaries as described in 4 a. and each person 

desiring to speak will be provided 3 minutes. 

iii. Chairman will close the hearing. 

3.   ADJOURN HEARING 

  

 

If any disabled person needs any type of accommodation, please notify the Rio Rico Medical and Fire 

District prior to the scheduled meeting. 

 

Notice of Public Hearing posted October 27, 2023 at 4:30 pm, local time. 

 

By: A. Amezaga, Fire Chief 

 

http://www.rioricomedicalandfire.org/

